
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Year 5 Trip to Bourne Academy Monday 23rd June 2025  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Year 5 has been invited for a taster day at Bourne Academy! The children 
will have the opportunity to try out some secondary style English, Maths 
and Science lessons, view some classrooms, eat lunch on the MUGA and 
view a summer musical performance. 
 
The trip will be on Wednesday 2nd July 2025, from 9:15am – 2:30pm. 
 
We plan to walk to and from Bourne Academy from Hill View. Your child 
will need to bring with them a day bag (preferably a small rucksack) in 
which they can put in a packed lunch and named water bottle. Children 
who have ordered a hot lunch for this day will be issued with a packed 
lunch on the day. Please do not include sweets or any fizzy drinks etc and 
there should be no nut products. The children will be expected to wear 
full school uniform on this visit.   
 
Please complete the slip below and return to school by Monday 30th 
June 2025. If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school or your class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 5 Team 
 

 
Year 5 Trip to Bourne Academy 
 
Year 5 Child’s Name ______________________________________ 
 
Class ________________________________________  
 
• I give permission for my child to walk to/from and participate in 
activities at Bourne Academy.  
 
Signed____________________________________ Parent/Guardian  
 
Date_______________________ 

 
 


